Important Notes for Grown-Ups! (Kids - please pass it on!)
· The dates for music camp are June 19th – June 25th at GRANT MIDDLE SCHOOL. The camp hours are 9:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday.  Campers can begin arriving at 8:45 a.m. and should be picked up promptly at 3:00 p.m.  On Friday camp runs from 9:00 a.m. through 1:00 p.m.  We will be eating lunch together at noon and will be cooled off around 12:30 by the local fire department!  Children should wear old clothes to get wet – no bathing suits!  Pick up children by 1:00.
· To make drop off and pick up times more safe and efficient, registration tables will be set up every morning to receive campers.  Parents, when you pick up your camper, please park and come inside the building to sign your child out and walk together to the car.  This will avoid having children running through the parking lot while cars are coming and going.

· If you have any questions regarding music camp, you can feel free to contact Kathy Jenkins (231-834-7517) or Kris Veenstra (616-337-9735) before or after camp hours.  Kathy’s cell phone number is 231-250-6378.  The Grant Public School’s administration office phone number is 834-5621 and should be used to contact us in case of emergencies only.

· Campers should bring their script to camp each day unless instructed differently by the music teachers.  They do NOT need to bring their music CD’s to camp.

· Campers should be listening to their music CD every day from now until the start of camp and in the evenings during camp.  This will help them with memorizing the words to the songs.

· Campers MUST bring a sack lunch every day.  On Friday when camp is over around noon, we will be having a Bar-B-Q with hot dogs, hamburgers, etc. for the campers. Families/younger siblings are welcome to attend!
· Two Snacks will be provided every day for campers!
· Parents will receive a daily newsletter detailing the day’s activities and alerting you to important information.  Please take a few minutes to read the newsletter each evening.
· On Sunday, June 25th we would like campers to sing two songs during the morning worship service at New Life Fellowship Church (which meets at the Grant Middle School).  We encourage all campers to attend, but do not want to take them away from their regular church services at their home church.  Worship service begins at 10:00a.m.  Campers should arrive at 9:45 a.m. if they are planning on singing and they should wear their camp T-shirt that morning!
· Costume Alert!  We are asking that every child wear the following for the musical presentations: jean pants or shorts. Tennis shoes are a must (no flip flops) and camp T-Shirt will be provided. 

· Please remember these important presentation dates for the musical:7:00 p.m. Saturday June 24th and Sunday June 25th at Grant Public Schools Fine Arts Center. 
See you Monday, June 19th at the GRANT MIDDLE SCHOOL!!!!


Joyfully - The Music Camp Staff

